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24/11/2024  22:15:072024/4995/P SUPNOT Gemma Shore We are neighbours of the applicant and live at Flat 14 Highcroft. 

We write in support of this application. The designs are sympathetic to the existing building and we believe, 

will enhance the appearance of the terrace as a whole. 

If permission were to be granted, it also would be our intention to apply for planning permission to replace the 

existing cladding with cement board rainscreen cladding. Our existing timber cladding is very poorly insulated 

and we experience various damp issues. Replacing this with the cement board rainscreen cladding hopefully 

would eliminate these issues, whilst also improving the look of the house. It also would obviate the 

requirement to repaint the wood every five years or so. 

From a planning perspective, it is hard to envisage what harm this proposed refurbishment  would cause.
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